
Fire Risk Assessment: 

The RR (FS) O 2005 still applies and it is the duty of the Responsible Person (RP) 

defined in Article 3 of the order to ensure risk from fire is identified and suitable 

measures implemented, these should be recorded in your fire risk assessment. 

All care provided facilities should review their Fire Risk Assessment and Emergency 

Procedures/Plans in light of the COVID-19 impact may be having on their staffing 

levels, evacuation arrangements, training and maintenance. 

 


